
Based on valuable customer feedback, we are pleased to announce a design enhancement
to our overhead and wall-mounted intermediates.

The updated design allows the AFF119028 traveller to move more smoothly and consistently
when passing through the AFF111510(OH) intermediates across the entire system.

Please note the new design will be in stock shortly. The existing design is still available to be
used.

This improvement reflects our ongoing commitment to product excellence and user safety.
We sincerely appreciate your feedback and will continue to implement enhancements that
deliver improved performance and reliability in the field.

Our engineering and design teams have made every effort to ensure a seamless transition to
the new design. This update is critical to ensuring compliance with safety standards and
maintaining the integrity of our fall protection systems.

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please contact your respective
Country Manager.
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